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INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 
 
The Installation of Officers for the upcoming year 2012-2013 will be held at our first 
meeting in July which is Thursday, July 5th.  The meal will be potluck.  Our newly 
elected District Governor Paul Hansen has agreed to do the installation for us.  Let’s 
have a good turnout to welcome in our new officers and thank our outgoing officers for a 
job well done.   
 

Fathers Day Breakfast Buffet 
Thank you to everyone who helped at the Fathers 
Day Breakfast Buffet.  A special thank you goes out 
to Chairperson Lion Judy and Co-chair Lion Joyce 
for a job well done.  The proceeds are being donated 
to the Susan G. Komen foundation. 
 
Good Neighbor Days 

Thank you to all the Lion members who helped in any way, shape or form for helping 
out at Good Neighbor Days!  A special thank you to Lion Darren for volunteering his  
time to help organize Good Neighbor Days. 

 
 

Meetings 
Our first meeting this month is Thursday, July 5th. This will be a potluck meal. It is also our Installation of 
Officers for the upcoming year. 
 
The Board of Directors will meet on Thursday, July 12th 7:00 p.m. at our Lions’ Hall.   
 
Our second meeting is Thursday, July 19th at 7:00 p.m.  

*SURPRISE PARTY*  We will have our meeting at the nursing home to help celebrate Lion Welton’s 

birthday.  He will turn 90 on Friday, July 20
th

.   Lion Gary is getting the cake and ice cream. Wear your 
vests and let’s have a good turnout to help celebrate Lion Welton’s birthday. 
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DUES 
Once again it is that time of year when your dues are due.  They are $55.00 for individuals and $90.00 for Family 
Membership (Husband and Wife).  Remember, our fiscal year runs from July 1st to June 30th. 

 
GOLF TOURNAMENT 
We will not be having a golf tournament this year.   
 

Upcoming events 
Celebrating Lion Welton’s 90th birthday at the nursing home – July 19th at 7:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

Links             
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org 
 
 

 

If you would like anything to be included in the newsletter you have to let us know. 

Email: lions@hllions.org or mail to Howard Lake Lions PO Box 13 Howard Lake MN 55349. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthday in July: Cathy Jo Rufer 
(16); Welton Zander (20); Tammy Oestreich (21); Darren McAlpine (24). 
 
 

 
For all you members who are on facebook we now have a facebook page. Search for 
Howard Lake Lions Club and Like us, and then tell your friends.  Let’s see how many fans 
we can get!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Happy 4th of July 
 


